

Park Close, Elswick, Newcastle upon Tyne NE4 6SB Telephone (0191) 2734237 Fax (0191) 2567580 e-mail admin@hawthorn.newcastle.sch.uk

Dear Yr6 Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you into school on Monday 21st March 2022 at 9:00am to share information with you about the Year 6 Standard Assessment Tests (SATs).

These tests are compulsory for Year 6 students and they're used to assess your child against age-related expectations. SATs this year will take place on the week beginning the 9th May 2022.

This meeting will also give you a chance to see what an example SATs paper is like, (don't worry - we won't be asking any of you to complete one!!!) and to ask Miss Pearson any questions you have about the assessment process.

We would really like to see as many Yr6 Parents/Carers as possible and if you have any questions in the meantime please do not hesitate to contact school.

Your sincerely,

Mrs R Clayton Miss J Pearson













